
 

Center for Service Opportunities Newsletter: Week of August 4th, 2014 

 

“Very few Burdens are heavy if everyone lifts.”   
-  Sy Wise 

 
  “Community Dinner” 
Please note:  The “Community Dinner” held on the second and fourth Tuesday 
of every month will not be needing volunteers this month as we have had two 
youth groups signup and fill all of the slots.   Please consider volunteering in 
September as we will resume taking all of the slots open for serving etc. at these 
dinners.  Please look for updates regarding volunteering for them and 
remember to either e-mail us at OVS@manchester.edu 
or come to the CSO Office, located in the Calvin Ulrey Building, to sign up.   
 
“Fun Fest” 
This Friday, August 8th, beginning at 4:30pm, Manchester University, through 
the generosity of Better World Books, will be giving away over 1,000 children’s 
books!  If you would like to volunteer at this booth, please e-mail 
OVS@manchester.edu  
We will be directly across from the Chamber of Commerce building in North 
Manchester from 4:30 until all of the books have been given away.  This event 
will only occur on Friday! 
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Fort Wayne Opportunities: 
 
Fort4Fitness 9/26 & 27 at Parkview Field! Join in the fun. 

 
Volunteer! 7th Annual Fort4Fitness 
  
  Fort4Fitness would not be possible without the help of over 1,000 volunteers every year!   Volunteers 
are invaluable to Fort4Fitness, donating their time and hard work to make sure everything goes smoothly 
for all participants in all of our events!  But it's not all hard work! Ask our past volunteers, and they'll tell 
you they had fun doing their part! 
Mark your calendar for the Fort4Fitness Fall Classic coming up in September! 
Date: Friday September 26 & Saturday September 27, 2014 
Location: Downtown Fort Wayne/Parkview Field Area 
Volunteers are needed in all areas of our event: 

• Set-up 
• Tear-down 
• Packet Pick-Up 
• Water/aid stations 
• Gear check 
• On race course 
• And many more areas! 

If you're ready to become a volunteer for Fort4Fitness, please contact the Email at 
info@volunteerfortwayne.org and we will get you started. Thank you for your commitment to promoting 
healthy lifestyles in Northeast Indiana! 
 
 
COMMUNITY HARVEST FOOD  BANK  
999 East Tillman Rd.  Fort Wayne IN 
Contact Person: Volunteer Coordinator 
Phone Number: (260)447-3696 
• Assist in the sorting of donated food products to 

be distributed to low income families. 
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